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👉 https://studentvisa.co.jp

On January 21, 2016, the United States began implementing changes under 

“The Visa Waiver Program Improvement and Terrorist Travel Prevention Act of 

2015 (the Act)”.  Under the Act, travelers in the following categories are no 

longer eligible to travel or be admitted to the United States under the Visa Waiver 

Program (VWP); instead, they are required to obtain B-1(Business) / 

B-2(Tourism) VISA.

● Nationals of VWP countries who have traveled to or been present in Iraq,

Iran, Sudan, Syria, Libya, Somalia, or Yemen on or after March 1, 2011.

● Nationals of VWP countries who are also nationals of Iran, Iraq, Sudan, or

Syria.

※This limitation does not apply when traveling to these countries to carry out 

public service as a military or regular government official of a VWP country.

Please contact below for consultation and support to apply for a visa at the US 

Embassy or Consulate.

Attention！
If you have traveled to

Iran, Iraq, Sudan, Syria, Libya, 
Somalia, Yemen

you must apply for B1/B2 VISA to travel to the
United States


